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Dear Mr. Hyde:

Subject: Piilani Promenade Shopping Centers
Intersection of Piilani Highway and Kaonoulu Street
Maui, Wailuku-Makawao, Kihei
TMK: (2) 2-2-002: 015 (por.); 3-9-001: 016

Thank you for your letter dated May 2, 2012, which expresses your concerns with the
development of Piilani Promenade. The State of Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT)
has been working with the developer on addressing all aspects of the project related impacts to
State highway facilities in the Kihei-Makena area. This includes assurances that all
transportation impacts will be mitigated to HDOT satisfaction and shall require the approval of
the HDOT.

In reference to your concerns with the developer's compliance with the Land Use Commission’s
Decision and Order (D&O) for Docket No. A94-706, HDOT has no authority over the approval
of the Land Use District Boundary Amendment or the enforcement of the terms of the D&O.
Therefore, HDOT recommends that your concerns with the D&O be brought to the attention of
the Land Use Commission and State Office of Planning.

If you have any questions please contact Ken Tatsuguchi, Engineering Program Manager,
Highways Division, Planning Branch, at 587-1830.

Very truly yours,

SNl D

GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D.
Director of Transportation
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